
 

 

 
 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
PROPOSED TOWN OF BUTNER BUDGET 

FOR FISCAL YEAR 
7-1-2024 to 6-30-2025 

 

The proposed budget for the Town of Butner was submitted to the Mayor and Town Council on May 2, 

2024.  A copy is on file for public inspection on-line at Butnernc.org or during regular office hours in office 

of the Town Clerk located at 415 Central Ave., Suite A.  Pursuant to N.C.G.S. § 159-12, a public hearing to 

receive input on the proposed budget will be held at 7:00 PM on Thursday, June 6, 2024 in conjunction 

with the Regular Session. The proposed FY 2024-2025 Budget Ordinance may also be adopted at that time.  

The public is invited to attend the hearing.  Please contact Town Clerk Barbara Rote at 

brote@butnernc.org for any questions. 
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